EETT Competitive Grant Changes
The FY 07/08 EETT Competitive Grant will change to some degree.   

The purpose of the changes is to align the LEA competitive grants with federal regulations.  The LEAs should place more focus on identified high priority, low achievement areas which 21st century technology could make a difference toward improving student achievement.  The LEAs submitting an application should select a more single area of need to concentrate the grant funds i.e. grade level, subject area, high school or middle school need such as drop out rate or graduation rate, 8th grade technology literacy requirement for all students, high priority schools and subjects areas and certainly researched based, high quality professional development which has already been proven to make a difference.
These changes are:

1. The award will increase to $100,000.00 for each LEA grant receipt.

2. The new deadline date for submission is December 3, 2007.

3. More focus should be placed on some of the following:  21st Century Technology, low performing schools, grade or subject specific, decrease drop out rate or increase graduation rate.

4. The state initiatives to select the LEA projects have changed to include more options for LEAs to focus and concentrate more to improve a specific need.

5. The point system has changed to place more emphasis on low improvement schools and high need areas identified for needing improvement.

6. Sustainability must be described by the LEA in order to continue this grant without the grant funds. 

The eligibility requirements have not changed for the FY 07/08 grant year.  LEAs will be notified by mail if they are eligible to apply for the competitive grant.

